

District of Columbia Government Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A Box 75115 Washington, DC 20013



March 3, 2006

Charles Burger, Chairman Alcohol Beverage Regulatory Administration 941 North Capitol, NE, Suite 7200 Washington DC 20002

Dear Chairman Burger,

After completing negotiations between our Commission and the respective owners of China House, (1601 Benning Road, NE) and Park's Economy Mart (1804 D Street, NE), we are submitting a fully executed copy of a Voluntary Agreement with each liquor licensee. At our February 9, 2006 meeting, and with a quorum of commissioners present, we unanimously approved these cooperative agreements.

Upon Alcohol Beverage Regulatory Administration's acceptance of these Voluntary Agreements, which will be made a part of each owner's license, our Commission has no further issues before the Board regarding these establishments. Accordingly, we will discontinue our protest of Class B liquor license renewals for both China House and Park's Economy Mart.

As always, your assistance in assuring proper handling of this matter is greatly appreciated.

On behalf of the Commission.

Joseph Fengler

Joseph Fengler

Chair, Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A